
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

April 12, 2024 

 

Dear President Bertolino, 

I extend my sincere congratulations on your inauguration as Stockton University’s sixth President. 
With your vast experience in higher education and deep commitment to social justice, I look 
forward to seeing the impact of your leadership. 

From the start of your career at Barnard College, through your time with the City University of 
New York and Southern Connecticut State University, you have consistently demonstrated your 
passion for helping our institutions of higher education thrive. By developing key partnerships in 
surrounding communities, creating forward looking workforce needs-driven degree programs, 
and increasing alumni philanthropy, your leadership has supported the growth and stability of 
major universities.  

It was great to visit the Stockton University Atlantic City campus recently and see firsthand the 
great work already being done. I hope we can work together to support higher education in our 
state.  Please reach out if I can ever be of assistance. Congratulations again!  

Sincerely, 

S 

Mikie Sherrill 
Member of Congress 
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